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MORUYA PUBLIC SCHOOL 

2023 Class Planning 

Over the coming weeks we will be planning classes for 2023. To complete this process I 

work with Classroom Teachers, Assistant Principals and our Learning and Support Team to 

ensure best placement for each child. Our classes are mixed ability classes however we also 

consider a number of other factors such as student wellbeing including friendship groups. 

To assist us in our planning all students will be asked to write down the names of up to 5 

friends that they would like to be in a class with next year. While we can not guarantee that 

your child will be with all of these friends we will make sure that all children are in a class 

with at least one close friend.  

2023 Transition Day 

This week on Tuesday we had a whole school transition day. The purpose of this day was to 

prepare students for the change of year group and associated routines they will experience 

next year. Students spent one hour on Tuesday morning learning in one of the spaces that 

they might be in next year. They also ate their lunch, played and lined up after the break in 

some of the spaces that they will use next year. While they will not know their class or 

teacher until next year we hope that by becoming familiar with new spaces the transition 

between year groups will be easier. 

Tell Them From Me Survey 

Each year we collect feedback from students, parents and staff which we use to drive 

school improvement. The parent survey will close at the end of this week. If you are able to 

spare a few minutes we would appreciate your feedback at http://

nsw.tellthemfromme.com/moruya 

Reports and Presentation Day 

It is hard to believe that we are approaching the end of the year. Student reports will be 

sent home with students during week 10. While there are no formal interviews this term 

you are always welcome to discuss your child’s progress with your child’s teacher.      

Presentation Day this year will be held on 13 December. You will be notified prior to the 

assembly if your child will be receiving an award however all families are welcome to 

attend. 

Have a wonderful week. 

Sarah Davis 

http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/moruya
http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/moruya


OUR CLASS SUPER STARS  

BUTTERFLIES Bryson, Neville, Liora, Matty, Laine, Lumar, Mary, Skyla, Jaykie 

BEES Summer, Tyler, Evelyn, Lachlan, Rachael, Ava, Kai, Nikias, Alexei, Addison 

EMUS Charlene, Kyah, Rosie, Noah 

STARFISH Charlie, Elsie, Ahyan, Kade, Louis, Lucas, Emme, Ivy, Jack, Ed, Mavis 

DOLPHINS Maverick, Ayla, Leilani, Harrison, Abel 

ECHIDNAS Koa, Willow, Dean, Jake, Adam, Dyquon, Maddison, Jett, Isaac, Finbar 

2/3 NGARALS Eli, Mila, Kaleb, Zahid, Indy, Deua, Grace, Seth, Cooper, Phoebe, Bentley, Brooklyn, 

Nate, Elouise, Zahid, Pete 

3O Damian, Sebastian, Carl, Miah, Ava, Edie, Jake, Jack, Hudson, Franklin 

3/4M Mirra, Jessie H, Charlotte, Jobe, Jessie B, Lateesha, Ruby, Darcy, Jake, Cody, Kaitlan, 

River 

4MB Ryan, Kahleal, William, James, Marcus 

BILIMAS  

BANGGU Jai, Toby, Tristan, Brody 

BIRRUWA  

2/6H Jordyn 

5M Tyler, Kaitlin, Nate, Levi, Sabian, Emily, Anika, Sheikh, Annalise, Alysha, Alex, Kamana, 

Melia, Emily, Carlton 

5/6T Madelyn, Olivia, Locky, Stuart, Lila, Jailyn, Quinn 

6A Leo, Logan, Bryce, Taylah, Ethan, Khia, Lachy, Cooper, Tiahli, Matthew 

 

 

 

Lilli, Erin, Jon, Annalise, Khia 

M, Aurora, Ridham, Nate H, 

Anika, Madison, Ace, Lachy, 

Taurean, Ikinofo, William,  

Alethiea, Lateesha, Darcy,  

Luca, Declan, Mirra, Elouise, 

Seth A, Maddison, Olivia, 

Alex, Caitlin, Elsie, Maverick, 

Ed, Levi, Cooper W 

 

 SILVER:   Toby, Jai, Brody, Matty, Leilani, Finbar, 

Kyah, Lucas, Ahyan, Louis, Ed, Emme, Indy W,   

Zahid, Eli, Seth A, Nate, Jordyn, Lateesha,       

Taurean, River, Kaitlan, Jake O, Edie, Kahleal, 

Marcus, Lila, Quinn, Madelyn, Locky, Sabian, 

Carlton 

 

 GOLD:   Jett, Maddison B, Brooklyn, James, 

Ryan, Emily, Lachlan, Sheikh, Annalise, Emily, 

Alysha, Taylah 



  

Recently Year 6 had the opportunity to visit the Future Finders Day at the local University of Wollongong 
Campus in Batemans Bay. It was a chance for our students to have taster sessions on what it was like to 
be a University student across different faculties and to promote the services of our local campus. 
  
Group 1 explored how the University Library can be a gateway to learning and the types of resources the 
Library has to offer at University. Our group also was involved in an Information and Technology  session 
where we saw how coding could be used to achieve a set task. Finally we experienced the process of Law 
and how a defendant could present evidence to support their case and how a decision was made using a 
judge and jury. 
  
Group 2 engaged in an ethics session where our individual points of view was challenged as we debated 
everyday topics. We then learned about the complex world of Nursing and explored what it was like to 
be a Nurse in medical services in hands on activities. Our group also engaged in Physics as we learned 
about sound and created a Wazoo to conduct sound energy. 
 
Everyone enjoyed Physical Science where we were challenged in games that tested our physical skills. 

 

 



We love to hear all our student voices at Moruya Public School.  Drawing 
Club on a Wednesday at afternoon tea has been a big hit.  

“Creative and Curious” 

The SRC has been busy reading and responding to the suggestions made 
in each class suggestion boxes with a large number of students requesting 
a drawing club. 

This semester the Student Voice has also been running “Little Legs Soccer” 
for Stage 1, Mufti days-Crazy hair and Pyjama Days and the ever popular 
Lego and Mobilo club. 

We welcome every students’ ideas and every student at Moruya Public 
School has a “voice” and is listened to. 

Rosie Spoelder 

 

SRC UPDATE  

On Monday Chloe was cooking in 

the classroom and made lovely blue 

pancakes for Mrs Aedy for afternoon 

tea. Great Cooking Chloe! 

 

Congratulations to our Stage 3 extension 

math students who participated in the 

2022 Australasian Problem Solving   

Mathematical Olympiads throughout the 

year.  Students received achievement  

certificates at the Week 5 whole school 

assembly and the School Champion will 

be announced at Presentation Day.  

Well done to the following students:  Ella 

H, Lucy B, Amelia N, Adam W, Sheikh D, 

Sean D, Madelyn T, Ace B, Leo L, Fletcher 

C, Logan M, Mitul B, Alice W, Willow B, 

Kiera A, Stuart B, Blake C. 

MATH OLYMPIAD  



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 

Stage 2 & 3 Swimming  -  Friday (all term) 

Kitchen Garden Working Bee - Thursday 17 November 

Stage 3 Fishing Excursion -  Wednesday 23 November 

Year 2 Swimming - Monday 28 November (all week) 

Stage 3 Canberra Camp  -  Wednesday 30 November 

Presentation Day - Tuesday 13 December 

Year 6 Formal - Thursday 15 December 

Last Day for Students  -  Friday 16 December 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

If your child is absent from school you 

can reply to the SMS we send out       

between 10-11am. You do not need to  

notify the school  in any other way that 

they are absent. 



 

 

 
 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THANK YOU TO OUR SPONSORS 

Community News 
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